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a message from the chair

2017/2018 marked a change in the executive of the Yukon Fish and Wildlife
Management Board, as Frank Thomas stepped down to the Vice-Chair position after
two years as Chair, and | took on the role of Chair. | would like to thank Frank, as well
as the outgoing Vice-Chair Ron Chambers, for their service and wisdom in their work
on the Executive.

As always, we place a high priority on strengthening and maintaining our working
relationships with the Yukon Government, Yukon and Trans-Boundary First Nation
Governments, Renewable Resources Councils, fish and wildlife organizations/
associations, and members of the public.

This year, some particularly significant activities the Board undertook include:
1 Completing the draft Conservation Plan for Grizzly Bears in Yukon

1 Continuing the discussion on “catch and release” angling with Renewable
Resources Councils and First Nations

1 Reviewing and recommending 18 new changes to the Yukon Wildlife Act

In addition to these activities, we continue to build on our understanding and
application of the Umbrella Final Agreement in order to improve our capacity and
further define the intersection of Yukon First Nation Final Agreements and the Yukon
Fish and Wildlife Management Board. We are also building relationships with new
wildlife management bodies across the country, especially in British Columbia, as they
look to understand how they can emulate the Yukon’s fish and wildlife management
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